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Taste and see that the Lord is good; blessed is the one who takes refuge in him. Psalm 34.8 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
Introducing Dr Dunkley as Year 7 Progress Leader 
 
I am delighted  to introduce Dr Dunkley to you and to let you know that he will take over as Year 7 
Progress Leader when Ms Grant goes on maternity leave in December.  
 
Dr Dunkley is an established member of staff, dedicated to St Martin’s and to our vision and values. 
He has the highest expectations of all students and is a Lead Practitioner in Mathematics.  
 
From the early part of this term, Ms Grant and Dr Dunkley have been  working collaboratively on 
the handover so that there is a smooth and seamless transition after Ms Grant leaves the school 
temporarily to have her baby.  By working closely with Ms Grant, and from teaching mathematics to 
most of the Year 7 students,  Dr Dunkley has already established good relationships and knows 
them well.  
 
I am sure you will want to join me in thanking Ms Grant for the work she has done with you to help 
your daughters settle into St Martin’s and to wish her well.  When Ms Grant returns later in the 
academic year, she will resume in the role of Progress Leader.  
 
Dr Dunkley will introduce himself to you at the Year 7 evening on 14 November 2019 and is looking 
forward to working in partnership with you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and please contact your daughter’s Form Tutor, Ms Grant or 
Dr Dunkley should you have any concerns.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 


